
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE
ADMISSIONS 2021-22

RE-OPENING OF ADMISSION HELPLINE

This is  to inform all  admitted students and applicants  for  cancellation  of  admission that  the
Admission  Helpline  will  be  open  for  queries  from  tomorrow,  2nd  November  2021  to  15th
November 2021. The timings each day (excepting Government holidays and Sundays) during
which the Helpline shall remain open will be from 12 Noon to 4PM.

Only queries relating to onboarding of students to Departmental groups and issues related to
Cancellation will be answered. No other queries or requests will be entertained. 

The helpline numbers remain the same as before. However, the numbers of Profs. Subrata
Halder and Debanjan Laha will not be active. 

No queries will be considered after 15.11.2021. 

Dated : 1.11.2021 

By order

Admissions Sub-Committee

Sivanath Sastri College 


